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To: All London VP/Organization Chairpersons 

CC: London Diocesan Council; OPC Organization Chairperson 

From:  Denise Lalonde Morris, V.P./Organization Chairperson 

Date:  March 2025 

Directive # 8 

 

 It is so hard to believe two years have gone by so quickly. Many of us have listened to 

 Our Lord and travelled where He has sent us. I feel words are so inadequate at times but all Sisters of the 

League in the London Diocese deserve a huge Thank You for everything all of you do.  

 

 Since Covid many Councils have struggled to remain viable and majority of you are now on the 

right track and are showing great signs of recovery. Those of you who still have problems, please reach 

out to your Executive Council or fellow Parish Family members or your local Life members for guidance 

and help. Another place you can find some help is attending our regional days and conventions. 

 

 This year is a very special year because Southwestern Ontario is hosting our Diocesan 

Convention/AMM in Stratford April 28, 29, &30th, the Ontario Provincial Convention/AMM in London 

July 5-9, and the National Convention/AMM is in Toronto August 10-13. 

  

All members must remember fundraising to help the less fortunate is wonderful but raising funds 

to help educate our membership is very important as well. We encourage all of you to figure out how your 

fellow sisters could take advantage of these wonderful opportunities. 

 

Our world is so irregular at this time and we fear what the future may hold. As Catholic 

organization we need to take the time to monitor the actions of our government especially their actions or 

lack of concerning MAiD. 

 

As a member of the greatest organization in Canada-The Catholic Women’s League of Canada we 

will march forward as Pilgrims of Hope honouring Pope Francis’ request. Let’s show the world how the 

power of prayer can and will conquer many of our fears. 

 

 

Remember: Our Lord always has time for you, please make time for Him! 
    

 

Have a Holy and Happy Easter Season! 

 

         Respectfully yours:  Denise Lalonde Morris 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 


